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To the Ohio Supreme Court and the Ohio power siting board,

On June 1st 2022 several residents and | attended the hearing in Columbus against the South
Branch Solar project. We had already heard enough lies from Leeward and South Branch to decide
this. However it was more evident the crookedness we saw that day. The witness Alex Odom for
Leeward had never been to the proposed site, but was a expert witness. However 5 members of our
group that traveled 2 hours away who have farmed/lived in this area most of our lives were not
allowed to speak. Having our communities voices be blocked is upsetting. As a community we do
not want the South Branch Solar project. | hope you the Supreme Court really reads between the
lines on these public comments and see the truth our community has been telling and the lies from
Leeward. Thank you for your time.

Rachelle Harmon
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